
 
 

Associated British Ports

Wales & Short Sea Ports

Port of Newport

 
NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS

  

LANE CLOSURE 
INSTALLATION OF A NEW ELECTRICAL CONNECTION ON TOM LEWIS 

WAY  
PORT OF NEWPORT 

 
08:00HRS WEDNESDAY 12TH JANUARY 2022 

TO 
17:00HRS FRIDAY 4TH FEBRUARY 2022 

 

 

A new electrical connection is to be installed by ABP/SSE/Knights Brown 
between Tom Lewis Way (Near Severn Sands) & The Newport 

Manufacturing Facility during the above period.   
 

During this period, one lane (only) will be closed-off to provide sufficient 
working space for the Contractor. Appropriate Traffic Management will be 

adopted at all times.  

 
ABP apologise for any inconvenience that these essential works cause and 

appreciate your co-operation in adhering to the traffic control measures 
 
 

Please take care and reduce speed 

 

DANIEL GRIFFITHS   11th January 2022 


